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Suspects sought in Jackson Co hit-and-run
(KNZA)--Jackson County authorities are searching for two male suspects
involved in a hit-and-run Sunday evening.

Sheriff Tim Morse says it happened south of 182nd Road on S Road shortly
before 5:40 p.m.

Morse says a black Hummer H3 drove into a ditch, struck a telephone pole and
broke it. The vehicle then continued south and ran a stop sign.

Morse says the back right window of the vehicle is busted and it may be leaking
fluid.

He said the driver was a younger male and his passenger was an older male.

Anyone with information is asked to contact the Jackson County Sheriff’s Office
at (785) 364-2251.
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